Meeting was held on Thursday, July 19, 2012-

Meeting opened at 7:00 P.M. Closed at 8:30 P.M.

Attended: Maryanne, Peder, Rob, joined later by Brian

1. Voted and established Maryanne chairman of OSIC , Peder will be vice-chair, Rob
will be secretary.

2. Maryanne informed members that Marion Larson would be stepping down as chair
but will remain an active member.

3. Brian would like to consider some form of membership.
4. OSIC is looking for more full members and associate members. Maryann will contact
the planning board and ConCom about who they will be appointing to represent

them at the OSIC meetings and their member participation.

The OSIC is also looking for representation from the recreation department and/or its
committee members.

5. OSIC to hold a walkabout of the Wekepeke suggested date September 23, 2012.

Peder to handle advertising article and contacting Jim French to verify we have
permission.

Peder also to contact the MRPC inviting them to get involved.

Maryanne to bring this subject up at the next Land Trust meeting.

Next meeting Thursday, August 16, 2012-7:00 P.M. - Butterick Municipal Building

Submitted by Rob Protano, Secretary



